
 

 

23/09/2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
Many thanks for all your ongoing support this term.  Your child now has Junior school log in details 
for Purple Mash, TTRS and Accelerated Reader. These can be found at the front of their reading 
diary.  Please could you continue to support us with accessing these at home if you can. Our 
school does ask that each child reads for 15 minutes per day and that an adult signs their reading 
diary at least 3 times per week. The diary is also a great way to message your child's class teacher 
if you are unable to see them at the start or end of the school day. We check these at least three 
times per week and your child is able to change their reading book once they have completed the 
AR quiz. This can be done at home or at school.  
 
 As we no longer set weekly homework, please could you support your child in accessing TTRS 
once a week if possible. We ensure there is time in the week at school for this too, but the more 
practice, the better!  
 
And finally, just a gentle reminder that our PE days this half term are Monday and Thursday. We 
tend to go outside for football on Thursday, so, if possible, please send your child in jogging 
bottoms. 
 
Please contact either myself or Mr Sneddon if you would like any further information.  
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Samantha Aldridge 
Year 3 Class Teacher 
Saltergate Schools 
 


